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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to register my objection to the proposed development at Tarbet Drive.  

1) Toxic waste
The is unknown danger in the removal of material.  This danger could affect a considerable
number of local inhabitants (people and animals).  The potential gain (i.e. a few houses) compared
to the risks do not warrant this development.

2) Tree preservation order
The site was basically put out of development due to the tree preservation order.  Whoever cut
down the trees, it should not be possible for anyone to profit from this desecration for the
foreseeable future.  That includes developers and the council.

At a recent meeting, West Lothian planners explained that they had identified 10 times the required
space for the developments required by the Scottish Parliament.  I cannot see why this
development should go ahead.

Regards,

Ian Carmichael

 

 

 




